
  

  

 

Welcome back to Kensington Valley Ice House! 

We are excited to invite you back into our facilities!  The Ice House staff will be working hard to make sure we have a safe 

environment for all that want to get back in the rink! The safety of our guests and staff members is always the number 1 

priority.  During this challenging time, we are taking extra steps to keep our facility clean. We will be disinfecting all areas 

that our guests frequently come in contact with. We ask that all guests help us make our return to skating and hockey a 

success by following the guidelines listed below.  

STAY HOME and DO NOT ENTER THE FACILITY if you feel ill, have a fever, or have come in 

contact with anyone who has tested positive for Covid-19 in the last 14 days. 

- In partnership with KVHA, fill out the online Covid-19 Contact & Health Screening form each DAY 

- MASKS MUST BE WORN INSIDE THE FACILITY 

- DO NOT leave hockey bags in the lobby  

- Top Shelf is open for CARRY-OUT only. Pre-ordering is available by calling (810) 494-9474 

- Concession stand is closed 

- Do not enter building more than 30 minutes early, guests are asked to leave 20 minutes after the conclusion 

of the ice time 

- Bring your own pre-filled water bottles  

- Assigned locker rooms are available* 

- Lockers will be left unlocked and no keys will be given out, Do NOT leave Valuables unattended 

- All stretching/warm-ups/meetings are to be held outside 

- No spitting 

- No congregating in the lobby 

- Only 2 guests per participant permitted in the facilities at a time 

- Guests are asked to wait outside of the building for pickup after the ice session to limit traffic inside  

- Maintain the recommended 6-feet social distance whenever possible 

If you are skating on the EAST rink, ENTER & EXIT through the East doors located in the back of the building. 

Locker room assignments will be posted within the East rink. 

There will not be a Lost-and-Found. Items such as water bottles will be discarded. If you are to lose items of value (i.e 

car keys & credit cards) and they are picked up by staff, they will be held in the front office for no more than 30 days. 

Following these guidelines allows us to effectively clean all locker rooms, chairs, benches, bathrooms, etc. after each group uses the 

facility so it is clean and safe for the next group! Anyone not following the listed protocols and those posted throughout the facility may 

be asked to leave. 

Hand sanitizer stations have been added to the facility for all guests to utilize. 

Staff are required to wear masks when moving around the facility. 

*Although 2 locker rooms are available for every group that rents the ice, you are not required to use them. Other options include; 

dressing in the parking lot, coming to the rink dressed, and using the seating area outside of the locker rooms. 

 

https://www.kvhockey.org/cv19policies


  

  
 


